
18. CONFIRMATION OF MEETING REPORT

The Board resolved that the report of the ordinary meeting of 6 September 2000, and the special meeting of
13 September 2000 as circulated, be confirmed.

Ingrid Stonhill noted that no Councillors were able to be present at the Special Meeting, as it was held at the
same time as the Parks and Recreation Committee meeting.
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